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I respectfully oppose SB 210.  

Our vote by mail system is not broken.  

This is a waste of taxpayer dollars and time.  

An effort of federal overreach trampling on states rights?  

At the expense of creating barriers for senior citizens and others to vote.  

Kindly forward legislative bills which have a need and benefit to the citizens of 

Oregon. 

Thank you. 


